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At Whittington Soccer Centre, we regularly take photographs during our sessions to capture
memorable moments and showcase the exciting activities we provide. These images may be used
for marketing purposes, including but not limited to:

Social Media Platforms: Facebook, Instagram, LinkedIn, and others.
Promotional Materials: Flyers, brochures, newsletters, and advertisements.
Website Content: Images displayed on our official website.

By agreeing to this policy, you consent to photographs of your child being used across our
marketing channels to promote Whittington Soccer Centre.

If You Do Not Consent
If you do not wish for your child to appear in any photographs:

Please inform us in writing by email at whittingtonsoccercentre@gmail.com or notify a
member of staff before the session begins.

Our team will take reasonable steps to ensure your child is not included in any photographs taken
during the session.

How We Handle Photographs

Photographs will be used responsibly and in a way that reflects the positive and professional
image of Whittington Soccer Centre.

Images will not include any identifying personal information, such as names or contact details,
unless explicit additional consent is provided.

Photographs are securely stored and accessed only by authorised personnel involved in our
marketing efforts.

Changing Your Consent
If you change your mind about photo consent, please contact us at any time at
whittingtonsoccercentre@gmail.com, and we will update our records accordingly.

Thank you for supporting Whittington Soccer Centre in capturing and sharing
the joy of our sessions.




